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From: Stephanie Hampton

To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB 2585
Date: Monday, March 04, 2013 1:05:14 PM

Oregon has a fine and well-deserved reputation for progressive governance. House
Bill 2585 runs counter to that reputation. Bills which are targeted towards ordinary
citizens who disagree with public policy and wish to demostrate or protest against
that policy ought not to be felonized. Granted, it is a national trend; however
Oregon has always

There are laws already about burning down Forest Service offices. Those people go
to jail. Someone standing on a forest road to protect Old Growth, ought not to be
elevated to the punishment due an arsonist.

Please, protect Oregon's reputation for ethical and reasonable laws.

Respectfully,

Stephanie W. Hampton
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